
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 

Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance & Operations 
 
RE: Partnership Policy  
 
DATE:  May 8, 2018 
 

 
Currently, the District has partnership relationships with several organizations. However, 
the District does not have formal agreements with all of its partners at this time. It is 
recommended that a policy be created to formalize partnership agreements. In order to 
establish the associated procedures and the formal agreements, a committee will be 
formed to establish the specific language.   
 
After the committee completes its work, the Board of Education will review the 
parameters outlined in the partnership agreement. These guidelines will define the 
relationship between the partner organization and the school district. It will also ensure 
that the partnership activities align with the educational goals of school/district. These 
agreements must also have a positive impact on students and advance the collective 
equity efforts of the District. 
 
The Board of Education will periodically review the partnership guidelines that define the 
District and partnership relationship. Certain partnership agreements will be approved 
by the Board of Education when necessary. 
 
The administration is recommending no change to the current building usage fee 
structure during the 2018-2019 school year. 
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